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We’re back 

Just a reminder Kidzone started again on Sunday 2nd September. We have begun the year 
with lots of games, crafts and food! So don’t miss out! 

We wish William Hamilton, Sara Fullerton, Sarah Flanigan, Rebecca Green, Alana Sweet and 
Holly Keyes all the best as they move up to Focus.  

Consent forms 

Please fill in a consent form, so that we are fully up to date with everyone’s information. 
These can be downloaded from the website, or are available from myself upon request. 

Offering 

We would appreciate it if your children bring a small collection with them. This is important 
and supports the basic operating costs of Kidzone.  

Thank You! 

Thank you for supporting our work, please pray for us as we start out new programme. 
Please remember if you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask. We hope that in 
the next few weeks we will be able to inform you about dates for your diary! 

Every Blessing  

Amanda Kane  

Kidzone Team Leader  


